
 
The Lincroft Fire Company is made up of 100% volunteers. The only difference 
between us and professional firefighters is the fact that we don’t receive a salary, and 
we don’t reside at the firehouse. The training we receive is the same standards that the 
professionals are certified in.  

The Lincroft Fire Company is one of Eleven stations in the Middletown Township Fire 
Department (MTFD) as Station #10. In addition to the eleven fire companies, MTFD 
covers more than forty square miles of area. MTFD has a fire chief, a deputy chief, and 
three assistant chiefs, along with a mobile air supply unit to fill self-contained-breathing 
apparatus (SCBA) on location at fires. The department also staffs a special services 
unit and fire police unit.  

As volunteers, we are issued pagers to alert us when a call for service comes in. We’re 
dispatched to our assignments by the Monmouth County Radio Room. Lincroft Fire is 
designated County dispatch numbers beginning with 71-1.  

In addition to handling our emergency responses, we also have to manage the 
business end of keeping the organization running smoothly. We are independently 
owned and operated as an incorporated business. As such, we are required to 
maintain all of the corporate positions required in a corporation. We do receive a small 
subsidy from the Township and the new apparatus is now procured by the Township. 
However, the majority of our funding is from our fundraising efforts.  

All residents over the age of eighteen are welcome to join the company. For new 
members who wish to become active firefighters, all turnout gear and training is paid 
for by the company. If a prospective member wishes to join and not fight fires, that is 
fine. We need social members to help manage the business side of the organization.  

If you wish to find out more about the Lincroft Fire Company, please feel free to contact 
us via the Contact Us page. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Lincroft Fire Company 


